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Dear Parents/Carers 

LUNCH PREFERENCES 

Please can all pupils bring a list for their lunch preferences every Monday morning for that 

week, indicating whether they would like main, vegetarian, hoagie or jacket potato option and 

the days that they may be bringing in a packed lunch. If a pupil fails to bring in a list they will 

automatically be given a main meal as unfortunately we do not have the time to ask each pupil 

what they would like to eat everyday. 

Please note, that on special menu days there are no hoagie options. 

We would like to thank parents and carers for their ongoing support. If you have any questions 

please ask a member of staff in your child’s class.  

Menus are available on the school website (www.stcatherinescofe.co.uk) or the school office. 

Thank You. 

Mrs L Hussey 

 

 


